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14th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We will be holding Parents Consultations later in the month to enable us to share with you the progress and 

acheivements of your child and how you may be able to further support them at home. The consultations will take place 

on Monday 28th March from 3.45-6.00pm and Wednesday 30th March from 4.00-7.00pm. 

To help us allocate appointment times we ask that you indicate below your preferred times/days and we will try to issue 

your 10-minute slot as near to your preferred time as possible. If your child has a Pupil Passport, they will require a 20-

minute appointment. 

All appointments will take place in your child’s class, except for Swans class - Mr Sharp will be in the Headteacher’s 

office. Please enter the school via the external hall door where you child’s work will be available for you to look at. 

Please arrive a little earlier to enable you to do this. 

We will also be running a book fair on these afternoons in the hall from 3.30-4.00pm. Please do pop in and and look at 

all the wonderful books available.  All books sold help raise money for the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Flatman 

Executive Headteacher 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 To Great Whelnetham School  PARENTS CONSULTATIONS 28TH & 30TH MARCH 2022 

Child’s Name_______________________    Class___________________ 

My preferred timeslot: 

Monday 28th _______________________________             Wednesday 30th ___________________________        

Name________________________________________   Signed_________________________   Date_____________ 

 

 

The time slot allocated to your child is on Monday 28th/Wednesday 30th March at _____________________ 

 

 

 


